
CORRECTION 
To May 19, 2015 City Council meeting minutes 

 
 
Mayor Carlton requested the following corrections to May 19, 2015 Council meeting 
minutes: 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
A. PRESENTATIONS AND PROCLAMATIONS 
 
A1. Proclamation recognizing the 50th anniversary of the Junior League of Palo Alto-

Mid Peninsula (Attachment) 
President of the Junior League of Palo Alto-Mid Peninsula Jan Hickman received the 
proclamation.  
 
 
 
J.  COUNCILMEMBER REPORTS  
 
Councilmember Keith reported that the Boys and Girls Club of the Peninsula is holding 
summer classes for youth on creating websites, sponsored by Hack the Hood.  
 
Mayor Carlton reported that she will vote on behalf of the Council at the upcoming 
Council of Cities City Selection Committee meeting for two open seats on ABAG.  
Mayor Carlton reported that she and staff reached out to St. Raymond Catholic Church 
and St. Raymond Elementary School in regards to the installation of buffered bike lanes 
on Santa Cruz Avenue and received feedback to begin the project after school ends in 
June.  
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Jelena Harada 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
This correction was approved at the Council meeting of June 2nd, 2015. 
  

http://www.menlopark.org/DocumentCenter/View/7219

